

Birchwood ABC PTA Newsletter

January 2022

Hello Parents!

We hope everyone had a great time over Winter break and were able to relax and spend time with family. Unfortunately, we must cancel the Winter Carnival that was going to be in early February. However, we do have lots more fun events going on during this second half of the school year!

• 2021-2022 Yearbooks are available for preorder. The cost is only \$12 before February 28th, then Order Your price will go up to \$15. Visit the link below to get yours ordered today!

YEARBOOK

https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/YBStore/YearbookStoreMain.asp?yearbook_id=46092

 We will be hosting another Great AK Pizza Company Customer Appreciation Day. BWABC will receive a portion of the \$5 pizza sales on Tuesday February 22, 2022. Grab some tasty pizza for dinner while supporting our school!





• Volunteers are needed to judge Science Fair projects on March 1st. Breakfast and lunch will be provided. If interested, please email us at birchwoodpta@gmail.com or let one of us know.

• Muffins with Mom is March 30th. This is another fun tradition we have at Birchwood to celebrate the mom figures of our students. We are looking for male volunteers to help with this event. If you or someone you know would be able to help, please reach out to us.

• PTA Elections will take place at our May meeting. Our President position is open! Heather has been our fearless leader for 3 years. She would really like



to be available to help ease someone into the position next school year. If anyone is at all interested and have questions about the position, she is happy to talk with



you about it. As President you can choose how many events to hold etc. The big deal with finding no replacement is our PTA funds will freeze and after a certain amount of time all our hard-earned money will go to Alaska PTA.

• Let's get popping! Do you own a business or know of a business or someone that would like to



support our school? We are currently looking for someone to sponsor for our Popcorn Fridays. These have been sponsored by Vivian with Core Real Estate for the past few years. We want to give her a big THANK YOU for her effort in this fun treat for the students every month. Commitment is once a month starting in September for the 2022-2023 school year. Your business would be purchasing the popcorn, oil, sandwich bags, and company stickers. Minimum of two volunteers will get you

done by lunch time. We will help advertise your business through our school website, newsletters, and PTA Facebook page while you are sponsoring.

• It's time for students to get those running shoes ready because JOG A THON is coming soon! Pledges will begin in April; joggers will be hitting the pavement May 6th.



Upcoming Events and Important Dates

done in less than two hours. Start popping at 9a.m. to be

Date	Event
1/28	Popcorn Friday
2/16-17	Parent/ Teacher conferences- ½ day
2/18	No School Professional Development Day
2/21	No School
2/22	GAPC CAD DAY \$5 pizza supporting BWABC
2/25	Popcorn Friday
3/1	Science Fair Judging
3/4-11	Spring Break
3/18 @ 2pm	Red, White & Blue Assembly
3/25	Popcorn Friday
3/30	Muffins with Moms
4/22	Jog-A-Thon Pledges begin
4/29	Popcorn Friday
5/2-6	Teacher Appreciation Week
5/5 @ 6pm	PTA meeting Board Member Elections
5/6	Jog-A-Thon Event
5/17	Spring Pictures
5/18 @ 2pm	Red, White & Blue Assembly
5/19	Last Day of School

Thank you! -Your PTA

Every Friday is Red, White, and Blue day! Make RWB day effortless by purchasing BWABC spirit wear.